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MUSIC ENSEMBLES
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Now that our students have settled in for the year and camp is over,

it is time to get back into our music ensemble rehearsals for 2019! The College has a range of
Ensembles that your child can be a part of; from Concert and Stage Bands, to vocal group,
contemporary band, drum circle, string orchestra, and many more. If your child is involved in one
of these ensembles, rehearsals are back on track now for the term. If your child sings or plays an
instrument and would like to join one of these ensembles, please see our music administration
assistant Mrs Hobbins for an information note or email musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au, or speak
with Mr Mark or Mr Lane to talk about the right ensemble for your child.

Rehearsal times for these ensembles are as follows:

 

Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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